[bookmark: _GoBack]Application No – 18/01872/F

Mon 26/11/2018 14:15

Application No – 18/01872/F
Applicant – Mr & Mrs T Woolhouse
Proposal - Erection of a cabin

Dear Sirs 

In supporting this application:

We strongly recommend that due consideration is given to potential parking difficulties in regard to the Village Surgery which is accommodated adjacent to the property. This can be achieved by utilising the available track across the paddock for all vehicle movements associated with the works to be undertaken, together with any subsequent parking.

We note the term “residential amenity” in the planning application (p3) and consider that greater clarity would be helpful in regard to anticipated useage. Perhaps this could be addressed through an appropriate condition.

Kind regards

Vanessa Mulley
Clerk to Sibford Gower Parish Council


